
Upcoming EventsUpcoming EventsP&F Meetings are
held every term
in weeks 2 & 7 at

7pm in the Liwara
Hall. 

All are invited to
attend

P&F Contacts: 

Chairperson- 
Jonathan Egan

liwarapfpresident@gmail.com

Vice Chairperson: 
Nick Andrioff

liwarapfvice@gmail.com

Treasurer-
Brad Marron

liwarapftreasurer@gmail.com

Secretary-
Linda Jarvis

liwarapf@gmail.com

LAD’s Committee-
liwaralads@gmail.com

Classroom Reps-
liwaraclassreps@gmail.com

All enquiries should be
directed to the P&F Secretary

Dear Families, 

Welcome back to School! We hope you all had a wonderful school holidays
and Easter break with your families. 

Term two is set to be a great one with our upcoming Mothers Day event and
the Lap-a-thon & Colour Run. 

Thank you to all our volunteers who help out at these amazing event and
behind the scenes, your input is so very appreciated. 

If you are interested in volunteering at our events or committees please
contact our Secretary (liwarapf@gmail.com) and we will help get  you
involved in our amazing community. 

Next P&F

Meeting
6  May th

Next Fair
Meeting
19  May th

www.entbook.com.au/8p6004

Family MattersFamily Matters


